
Kelloggsville High School 4787 S. Division Ave SW (616) 532-1570 
54th Street Academy 173 54th Street SW (616) 531-7433 

Kelloggsville Middle School 4650 S. Division Ave SE (616) 532-1575 
Southeast Kelloggsville Elementary 240 52nd Street SE (616) 532-1590 
Central Kelloggsville Elementary 4625 Jefferson Ave SE (616) 532-1580 
West Kelloggsville Elementary 4555 Magnolia Ave SW (616) 532-1595 

Kelloggsville Virtual School 242 52nd Street SE (616)-532-8449 
Kelloggsville Early Childhood Learning Center 

977 44th Street SW (616) 532-1585 

Dear Community, 

Shortly after midnight on April 19th, administration received a phone call from 

our security company that there was a fire on school property on 52nd St. When school 

personnel arrived on the scene, a portion of our bus garage was on fire that housed six 

of our buses. That particular garage and everything in it was a complete loss, but 

fortunately nobody was injured by the fire. We are working with the Kentwood Fire 

Department to determine the cause of the fire, but it is too early to determine right 

now. 

Although we lost six of our buses, we will continue with school and events as 

normal starting on Monday, April 22nd. We will be borrowing a few buses from 

Kentwood Public Schools and/or Dean Transportation to get us through the rest of this 

school year. Please let your student(s) know that their bus may have a different name on 

it for the rest of the school year. We appreciate your support as we work to replace and 

rebuild what was lost. 

A special thank you to the Kentwood Fire Department for their quick response 

and help with putting the fire out in a timely manner. We also appreciate the assistance 

of Kentwood Public Schools and Dean Transportation for helping us out in our time of 

need. 

Jim Alston 

Superintendent, Kelloggsville Public Schools 


